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Information Letter no. 09-2011 

 
 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

Please note 2 items for the next few championships: 

 

1. There will be a meeting for the European Cadet Circuit in Klagenfurt in 

connection with the championships. Please inform your representative who will 

be in Klagenfurt to attend the meeting on 27
th

 February 2011, at about 18:30 h, 

following the chief of delegations meeting (18:00 h). 

 

2. European U-23 Championships in Kazan (RUS). Several federations have 

already asked for the timetable of Kazan. Today we have finalized the schedule 

and can now publish it as follows: 

 

27.05.2011: Epee men, Sabre women - Individual 

28.05.2011: Foil women, Sabre men - Individual 

29.05.2011: Foil men, Epee women – Individual 

30.05.2011: Epee men, Sabre women, Foil women – Team 

31.05.2011: Sabre men, Foil men, Epee women – Team 

 

Best regards, 

 

Max Geuter  

General Secretary 
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